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Session 2:   
 
What Parents and Professionals Need to Know About Mental Health  
 
Thurs:  December 15, 2022                                      9:00 a.m. – 10:00 a.m.     
 
Mental Health is just as important as physical health.  The Affordable Care Act 
strengthened access to mental health services.  One of the ten Essential 
Health Benefits is coverage for “mental health and substance use disorder 
services, including behavioral health treatment.” Join us as we explore what 
parents and professionals need to know about Mental Health.  
 
Copy the following link for users to enroll directly in the course in 
Eduphoria.  Log-In information listed on attached flyer. 
 
https://goosecreek.schoolobjects.com//wshop/default.aspx?cid=10735 
 
 
 
 
 

https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fgoosecreek.schoolobjects.com%2F%2Fwshop%2Fdefault.aspx%3Fcid%3D10735&data=05%7C01%7Cbeverly.west%40gccisd.net%7C3dc763b029a64b1dbb9308dad936dcc2%7C983a7afc96ea496b93287310a5b8b524%7C0%7C0%7C638061126907753264%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=NDic3bF6tlK1bQAAXOwO7%2BLiVnHMSkdUs%2F296YUg1D8%3D&reserved=0

